
 

 

 

  

 

Notice of Public Information Centre 
Wednesday, December 11, 2013 – 6:00pm to 8:00pm 

Waterloo Mennonite Brethren Church 
245 Lexington Road, Waterloo 

 

Lexington Road (Davenport to University) 
Meadowvale Road (Lexington to Running Brook) 

 
 
The City of Waterloo in 2014 plans to resurface Lexington Road between Anndale Road and University 
Avenue due to the road’s deteriorating surface condition.  Per the direction of the City’s Transportation Master 
Plan, all projects are to provide opportunities to improve the transportation network for all road users. 
Preliminary work was undertaken in 2013 and a Public meeting was held June 2013 to obtain public input. 
 
The City of Waterloo has now retained IBI Group and consulting Arborist services of Bruce-Irvine & Associates 
to complete the final design of the proposed improvements based on the background work completed.  The 
proposed improvements, subject to final costs, include: 
 

 Sidewalk on the south side of Lexington Road from Bridge Street to University Avenue; 
 Sidewalk on the east side of Meadowvale Road from Lexington Road to Running Brook Place; 
 Median refuge islands on Lexington Road between Anndale Road and University Avenue; 
 Left turn lane improvements on Lexington Road between Davenport Road and Dunvegan Drive;  
 On-road bike lanes on both sides of Lexington Road from Anndale Road to University Avenue; 
 Bike boxes at the Bridge Street and University Avenue intersections with Lexington Road; 
 A 3m wide multi-use path on the south side of Lexington Road from Davenport Road to Bridge Street. 

 
As part of the design process, we are hosting a Public Information Centre to present to the public the 
preliminary design of the above facilities.  We hope you can attend.  For further information, please contact: 

 
Mr. Chris Hodgson, P.Eng. 
Project Manager, Engineering Services 
265 Lexington Court 
PO Box 337 Station Waterloo 
Waterloo, ON, N2J 4A8 
Phone: 519-886-2310 x304 
Email: christopher.hodgson@waterloo.ca 
 

Mr. John Perks, MBA, P.Eng 
IBI Group (Kitchener) 
379 Queen Street South 
Kitchener, ON, N2G 1W6 
Phone: 519-745-9455 ext. 1201 
Fax: 519-745-7647 
Email: john.perks@ibigroup.com 

Further background information on this project may be found at: 
www.waterloo.ca/en/living/lexingtonroad.asp  
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